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North State Bank to Sponsor Poe Center Annual Meeting  

This Marks the Third Year of the Bank’s Continued Support of the Poe Center 

 

Raleigh, N.C. – The Alice Aycock Poe Center for Health Education is pleased to announce that 

North State Bank will sponsor the 2013 Annual Meeting on Wednesday, September 18 at the 

$1,000 level. This marks the third year that North State Bank has extended its support to the Poe 

Center for the event. 

 

Barbara Doolittle, Senior Vice President and Commercial Banker at North State Bank is also an 

active member on the Poe Center Board of Directors. The Board of Directors works hard to 

ensure that the Poe Center continues to effectively serve North Carolinians and recently 

underwent an extensive strategic planning process. 

 

“The Poe Center is grateful to have North State Bank’s continued support,” said Poe Center 

Executive Director Ann Rollins. “We rely on the generosity of our community to continue 

serving North Carolina’s children and families.” 

 

The Annual Meeting provides community members a window into the Poe Center’s work during 

2012-2013 while recognizing the individuals and groups that contributed to these efforts. It also 

allows the business community to publicly support the Poe Center’s needs and community health. 

 

The event includes breakfast at the Poe Center’s unique Raleigh facility and a keynote speaker. 

Gale Adcock, Chief Health Officer at the SAS Institute and Cary Town Council Member will 

address the topic, A Year of Good Health. The Annual Meeting is a unique event with networking 

opportunities. 

 

 

About the Poe Center 

Incorporated in 1985, the Alice Aycock Poe Center for Health Education is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit 

that delivers health education programs to children, youth and adults across the State of North 

Carolina. Since opening a flagship teaching facility in 1991, the Poe Center has served 

approximately one million North Carolinians. For additional information on the Poe Center, 

please visit www.poehealth.org. 
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